
 

Easter Flowers 
On Sunday, March 27th our altar will be surrounded with fragrant white lilies in 
memory of loved ones and in celebration of special people and events in our lives. 

If you would like to submit names or events for this list or contribute to the display please 
have your information to amyradin@comcast.net or  in the church office no later than 

1pm, Sunday, March 13. 
 

The suggested donation is $25.  
Please make your check payable to Parish of Saint Paul and mark it “Easter Flowers”.  

You can also go to our website www.parishofstpaul.org , click on Stewardship,  
and pay with PayPal, but  please fill this form out as well.  

Thank you! Mail or drop this form to: 

Parish of Saint Paul, 1135 Walnut Street,  Newton Highlands,  MA  02461 
 

Questions? Contact Amy Radin at 617/527-5339 , amyradin@comcast.net or  
Carolyn , Parish Administrator, at office@parishofstpaul.org or 617-527-6642 

 
Easter flowers in memory (or in celebration) of  

 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 

 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
 
Your name: __________________________________  Telephone: ________________ 
(in case we need to verify spellings) 

 

http://www.parishofstpaul.org/

